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Dear 3ir/IM adam,
I wish to object to the proposed Leeder Housef 6 Erskine Road property development in Primrose Hill.

Primrose Hill has a unique character which combines natural beauty, great architectural heritage values, aresl sense
of community and arich palette of mixed vse including residential, retail recreational workshops and office
functions. The proposed developments puts these aspects of the local character at risk

The development risks dltering the balance hetween residential and other functions. It seems that Leeder House 1s
suitable for continued business use and should be protected rather than being converted into apartments.

The change of use and the proposed physical alterations are out of keeping with the character and appearance of the
Primrose Hill Conservation Area

Of particular concern is the risk of closure of Trivoga. I think thisis a great local institution which allows many
Londoners and out-of-towners to enjoy Primrose Hill and to bring their influence to bear on our little village. I am
sure that these wisitors bring useful revenues to local businesses and I enjoy the sense of business and movement that
their presence brings

And one fine day | must really get dlong to triyogain my leotard and subject myself to the torture (and associated
benefits) that the yogts inflict on their patrons!

Yours very truly,







